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Wednesday 5 January 2022

Dear Ash Class parents

I’m writing to inform you that unfortunately Kim Petrie, Ash Class teacher, will not be in school for
two weeks due to unforeseen family circumstances.  Kim is hoping to be back on Wednesday 19
January.

In the meantime Sylvana Siddique, who the children know well, will be teaching Ash Class everyday.
Sylvanna has been teaching Ash class today and has informed the children.  Sylvana will be working
alongside the year 3 team and liaising with Lloyd Newey, Assistant Headteacher for year 3, to ensure
that there is continuity and progression of the work being taught.

I know you will join me in sending Kim our very best wishes.  Please do contact me if you have any
questions.

Kind regards

Tijen Hassan
Headteacher


